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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 3 - Autumn Term - 14.09.18 

Dear Parents/Carers 
We’ve had another busy week in school but firstly I must mention the fantastic performance by the Federation choir at the Town Hall last 
Saturday at the Preston Sterndale concert. The pupils performed with confidence and enthusiasm and sounded wonderful. I was very 
proud to be up there conducting the choir - a massive well done to everyone. A big thank you to Miss. Wood, Mrs. Hanlon and Miss. Stur-
rock for all their hard work preparing the choir. I’ve had many people from the concert pass comment on their great performance as well 
as how smart they all looked.  
Speaking of looking smart you may have seen our football team in the Hartlepool Mail looking really smart in their new football kit. I’m 
sure it will spur them on to even more success this year.   
You may have seen that the high winds brought down part of an ash tree at the edge of our field. We are working with the Council at the 
moment to remove the tree and make that area good.  
It has been really lovely to see how well settled all our new starters are in Nursery and Reception, as well as the new pupils who’ve joined 
us in other year groups.  
Next week sees our Macmillan Coffee morning. It is always a really lovely community event and it would be lovely to see as many of you 
there as are able. Thank you to everyone who has bought one of the gold ribbons that Sam told everyone about on last week’s newsletter. 
We hope to see lots of you next Friday, or if you’re not able to support by coming along, if you’re able to send in any cakes, that would be 
much appreciated.  
Wishing all of our families a safe and enjoyable weekend.  
Mrs. Heaton  

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Monday 24th September - Thursday 27th September - Year 6 Cycling Proficiency. 
Wednesday 26th September - Year 3/4 Times Table Drop In for parents. RESCHEDULED 
Friday 28th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning - 9.00am - 10.30am. 
Tuesday 2nd October—STEM Event - More details to follow. 
Friday 5th October - Year 5/6 Crucial Crew. 
Tuesday 9th October - EYFS, Y1/2, Y5/6 Share a Lesson - 2.30pm - 3.30pm. More details to fol-
low. 
Wednesday 24th October—Harvest Festival 1.30pm - 3pm 
Thursday 25th October - Year 3/4 at Hartlepool Power Station. 
 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Emma Kelly 

Year 1/2 - Zac Wilson 
Year 3/4 - Isaac Bage 

Year 5/6 - Freya Pounder 
 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Alice Brash 

Year 1/2 - Joseph Langstaff 
Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 
Year 5/6 - Felicity Metcalf 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Hattie Thompson 
Year 1/2 - Jessica Lowther 
Year 3/4 - Sam Warrington 

Year 5/6 - Ata Sert 
 

Hart Citizen 
Early Years - Theo Errington 
Year 1/2 - Florence Fraser 
Year 3/4 - Olivia Coverdale 

Year 5/6 - Reggie Macsween 

Award Winners... 

. Year 3/4 Times Table Drop In 

The Year 3/4 Times Table Drop In will unfortunately be unable to go ahead on Wednesday 26th Sep-

tember.  We will notify parents when this is rescheduled. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

School are holding a Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 28th September from 9am.  Please call in for 

a cake and a drink.  In order to raise money for the charity, your child will be able to decorate a small 

fairy cake in class on Thursday 27th September.  He/she will then be allowed to purchase that cake in 

class on Friday 28th September for 50p. We will also be doing a raffle with prizes including wine, choc-

olates and toiletries.  The draw will be taken place during the coffee morning.   If you would like to 

donate any cakes can you please bring them in Friday morning.  Don’t forget that it is also non uniform 

day on Friday 28th September any donations welcome.  

Mrs Hill Drop In 

Mrs Hill will not be doing a drop in but if you have any concerns regarding your child please contact the 

school office to make an appointment. Thank you 


